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December 2008, has a complete Family Assessment section that
will require specific timeframes to be included in service plans.

• Communication issues among the FBI, CPS, and the tribe impeded
the timely identification of the home in which this child was
injured as a licensed foster home.

Recommendations
• It is recommended that the Smokey Point Office management

make outreach to Tulalip Tribes to begin discussions on the
possibility of developing a joint working protocol that would more
clearly delineate roles and responsibilities in shared cases.

• It is recommended that Children's Administration continue work
on the development of a practice guide for domestic violence and
that the training on this practice guide be offered to tribal child
welfare workers as well as state social workers.

It is recommended that the Division of Licensed Resources (DLR)
explore the possibility of establishing a standardized format for the
Licensing Health and Safety Checklist, to include questions about
significant changes of circumstances in the home, particularly the
composition of the household.


